
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

I hope you have had a lovely 

Easter break and you have 

been able to make the most 

of the drier weather.  

This term our main topic 

driver is the Maya 

civilisation. We will also be 

continuing with our class 

text from last term (holes). 

The children have really 

enjoyed the story and the 

film so far and I am sure 

they will continue to do so 

as the text begins to arrive 

at a dramatic conclusion.  

PE will take place on 

Wednesday and Thursday 

depending on the weather, 

so please ensure the 

children wear their house t-

shirt, plain hoody, jogging 

bottoms and have 

appropriate footwear on 

these days.  

If there are any important 

dates to be shared these 

will be shared through the 

school newsletters or 

through Seesaw.  

 

 

 

You can check the website for 

photos and updates about the 

children’s learning over the next 

few weeks to keep up to date with 

everything going on in Cedar Class.  

If you have any questions, please 

do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind regards,  

Mr Hayne  

 

 

Topics this term: 

PE – Wednesday and Thursday 

(Ultimate Frisbee, striking and 

fielding) 

Science – Animals including humans 

History – Maya civilisation  

Art – Mexican cultural art 

English (Writing) – Holes + The 

Watertower 

English (Reading) – Holes + The 

Watertower  

Maths – Fractions, decimals and 

percentages, algebra and revision of 

key written methods 

Computing – Search Engines 

Enterprise Project  

Residential  

 


